

Ordinary General Meeting Minutes

19th August 2010

Minutes taken by Alana, edited by Dylan.

Meeting opened: 5:15pm Meeting closed: 6:00pm

In Attendance:

- Alana Bennett
- Dylan Kerr
- Nancy White
- Marcus Greenall
- James Potter-Brown
- Ariel Lyons
- Morgaine Wood
- Lee Angi
- Luke (St Lazarus)
- Zack Sheppard

Officers:

Seneschal: Hello. Looking to step down.

Reeve: Looking to step down. Has bought book to keep accounts in.

Herald: Not present. Is rarely here but does a good job when she is. No recent submissions.

A&S Minister: Not present. A&S is happening.

Fresher Reps: One present, other missing and presumed dead or UNISFAd.

Chronicler: No real progress on newsletter. Putting an article in the Vine instead.

Web Minister: Web site is all good, list is being used appropriately. Is happy.

Marshal: Not much fighting is happening. On the other hand, we're being safer than usual. No one died.

Past Events:

Autumn Gathering was fun and seemed long due to Thursday arrival. No complaints.

Pencampwr was good. Luke and Nancy's tent was impossibly small. Seneschal and Web Minister were deemed cute.

4 Person Melee was good. We probably came last but won the Black Veil competition for mourners. Where did that book go?

Heraldic Archery Tourney was also good, no College participants.

Upcoming Events:

Balingup – some of us are going, some aren't, some haven't decided.

Talk like a Pirate Day Quest – Will be attended. Should be fun. Contact Andre.

Championship – People are looking forward to this. Bardic competition will be held here.

Past Times – One or more of the College members are giving a class in finger-loop braiding.

November Crown – Everyone must attend.

Events in Planning:

College Challenge and Tavern Night – Proposal to combine the two. Looking to run at private residence. Aimee running it in early December.

Inter College War – Dylan putting bid together to run it in Innilgard.

Old Business

Loaner armour – All working and good. Resolved.

Pavilion Cover – Made, fixed, good. Resolved.

Rapier masks – Marcus hasn't yet looked into it.

New Business

Cupboard – Found. Some useful stuff in it, we will need a better lock on it.

Draft of new Grants Policy circulated and generally approved.

Championship Fundraiser Lunch – will happen. We need to buy more stuff this time.

Gifts for Royalty – Viking Beanies? Catherine Wheel braid? Award cords?

Newsletter – Still hasn't happened, putting article in Vine.

New Purchases – Bought storage boxes, double as a table. Also bought tent pegs and reticulation pipe for farthingales. Bought fabric and made table cover, bottle covers and repaired pav cover.

Shirts – Will continue to be looked at. Resurrect discussion on Facebook group.